From: Chavez-Torres, Maribel
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 8:13 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Board of Health - National Municipal Convening on Housing, Hazards and Health (Third Party Travel) - October 13-14 

 

Steve,
I attended the National Municipal Convening on Housing, Hazards and Health meeting held by the National League of Cities (NLC) in Washington, DC on October 13 and 14th   representing the Chicago Department of Public Health.  The purpose of the meeting was to convene national experts and city leaders to discuss policies and practices that will increase the number of children and families who live in a healthy and hazard-free homes.  The NLC provided financial support to cover all related travel expenses (airfare, hotel, meals, ground transportation).  NLC purchased the airfare in advanced and also paid for the overnight hotel stay.  I will be submitting to NLC request for reimbursement for ground transportation in the amount of $53.21.
 
Thank you,
Maribel Chavez-Torres, MPH
Deputy Commissioner, Health Protection
Chicago Department of Public Health
